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Market Update

A few main lines are starting to shorten up as local season produce
is coming to an end, and new Queensland season is only trickling
through, which is causing a rise in price of a few lines.

This should be for a number of weeks as a good supply from
Queensland should start coming through the market. As we are
now heading towards winter, the availability of bunch lines and

edible flowers will ease up as the cold nights become more

regular.

Produce in Great Supply, Quality & Well-Priced

« Mandarins
« Beans
« Rockmelon
« Sweet Corn
« New season apples
« Fennel

Produce in Short Supply & Low Quality

« Mushroom
- Eggs
« Edible Flowers
« Broccolini
« Broccoli & Cauliflower - cold winter nights
have slowed down supply
« Tomatoes- change in season
« All berries - local season finishing
« Zucchini - local season finishing
« Figs - local season finishing

What’s New?

e Pine Mushroom
e Persimmon
« Chestnuts



